Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

METROPOLITAN PLANNING ORGANIZATIONS
Broward Metropolitan Planning Organization
The Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) and the Federal Transit Administration (FTA), in coordination with the Broward Metropolitan Planning Organization (Broward MPO), announce a public meeting, to which all persons are invited, regarding the MPO’s Federal Certification Review.

DATE AND TIME: Monday, May 4, 2015, 5:00 p.m. – 6:00 p.m.
PLACE: Broward Metropolitan Planning Organization, Trade Centre South Building, 100 West Cypress Creek Road, 8th Floor, Suite 850, Fort Lauderdale, FL 33309
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) and the Federal Transit Administration (FTA) will hold a public meeting in coordination with the Broward Metropolitan Planning Organization (Broward MPO) regarding the MPO’s Federal Certification Review. Representatives from the FHWA and the FTA will be present and are interested in hearing from the public. The primary purpose of the review is to certify that the MPO is satisfactorily meeting the planning requirements as defined in Federal laws and regulations. The review also provides FHWA and FTA the opportunity to add value to the MPO’s planning processes through the sharing of best or innovative planning practices, techniques, and/or technology.
This is an opportunity for the public to express their thoughts and comments about the transportation planning process; to allow the Federal Review Team to obtain a better understanding of the community’s issues; and to inform the public about the Federal transportation planning requirements.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Christopher Ryan at (954)876-0036 or ryanc@browardmpo.org.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Christopher Ryan. Persons who require special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or persons who require translation services (free of charge) should contact Christopher Ryan at (954)876-0036 or ryanc@browardmpo.orgat least seven days prior to the meeting. If hearing impaired, telephone 1(800)273-7545 (TDD). If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: Christopher Ryan at (954)876-0036 or ryanc@browardmpo.org.
